Dear Provost Dauwalder –

The Board of Regents Teaching Award Committee reviewed nominations for the fulltime faculty teaching award and the adjunct teaching award. All nominees are accomplished and respected teachers as evidenced by their excellence in the classroom. Their good work has contributed to CCSU's students' success. After careful consideration of each application, the committee made the following recommendations:

1. The Board of Regents Teaching Award

The Board of Regents Teaching Award Committee recommend that **Dr. Susan Koski** be awarded the Board of Regents Teaching Award.

2. The Board of Regents Adjunct Teaching Award

The Board of Regents Teaching Award Committee recommend that Professor **Dr. Sylvia Jalil-Gutierrez** be awarded the Board of Regents Teaching Award.

Warm Regards,

Board of Regents Teaching Award Committee (Mark Cistulli, Barbara Clark, Cheryl Crespi, Shelly Jones, Shuju Wu)